
 
PUBLIC MEETING MINUTES 

VILLAGE OF WOODSTOCK, VERMONT 
31 The Green 

Woodstock, VT 05091 
(802) 457-7515 

 
The Design Advisory Commission held a public meeting on Wednesday, October 19, 2022, at 

4:00 PM. 
 

Members present: Phil Neuberg, Chair, Bev Humpstone, Vice Chair, and Ellen Soroka 
Staff present: Steven Bauer 
Active participants: Angela Ulman 
 
 
1. Phil Neuberg called the meeting to order at 4:00 PM. 

 
2. Angela Ulman presented Application V-3740-22 to the Commission. 

The Commission recommended the following to the Applicant: 
• Extend the lace work, underneath the cornice, to wrap around the proposed enclosed 

porch. 
• Extend the existing porch rail to wrap around the proposed enclosed porch or reduce 

the size of the window and install a decorative (“blind”) panel that repeats the pattern 
of the existing balustrade. 

• Where possible, the applicant should attempt to restore, repair, and retain the first 
floor windows.  

• Before finalizing a design on the ground floor, including the garage doors and 
entrance, and the stone walkway leading to the front door, the applicant should return 
for further advice. 
 

3. Meeting adjourned at 5:22 PM. 


	VILLAGE OF WOODSTOCK, VERMONT

